
From: kora erenstein
Sent: 08 October 2019 22:35
To: Licensing <licencing@sevenoaks.gov.uk>; Licensing (MBC) <Licensing@maidstone.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection regarding licence application 19/03291/LAPRE

To whom it may concern,

We are writing to you regarding the application made by Court Lodge Kitchen in the names of Julie 
Blackmore and Tania Cizmic to get a licence to extend their opening hours, sell alcohol and have 
(live) music at The Cavendish on 8 Cavendish Way, ME15 8PW, Bearsted.

We would like to express our objection to this licence application for the following reasons:

The Cavendish is located in the middle of a residential area and we fear that the combination of 
extended opening hours, the sale of alcohol and (live and amplified) music will cause too much of a 
disruption to the local residents. We have young children whose bedrooms are located at the back 
of our house which looks out over the Cavendish and its car park. We fear that loud music until late 
at night and customers leaving the Cavendish will disrupt their sleep.

We also fear that increased numbers of visitors for parties will negatively impact on parking spaces 
in the roads for residents.

I trust that you will take our concerns into consideration when reviewing this licence application.

Kind regards,

Gavin Wickens and Kora Erenstein 


